
FINANCE COMMITTEE REPORT    July -2025 
 

 
Hope everyone is having a good summer! 
 
The new budget has been approved and we are off to the races. 
First quarter is looking really good. 
 
Most everyone has filed their financial reports and 990’s. The IRS 
deadline is July 15th for those who have not done so.   
 
I would like to thank the finance team, Joanne Blum, Charlie 
Corbin, Kathy Andras, for their input and continued support in 
keeping abreast of our income and outgo. Also, VVA Finance 
staff, Anthony and Gloria for help in keeping us all organized.  I 
would also like to thank those who put forth their time and efforts 
while being conscientious of their budget limits.  This gives us the 
opportunity to use our funds wisely and provide more projects and 
services to our veterans and their families. 
 
Look forward to seeing everyone at our upcoming convention. 
 
 
Regards, 
 
Susan Price 
AVVA National Finance 


